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06/13/2022 16 25 Support

I'm 100% in support of bringing more office space to Vancouver's Downtown.. and locating it right on Granville 
Street makes a lot of sense! This area of our City is desperately in need of revitalization and has noticeably 
been impacted throughout the pandemic. I work close by and am saddened to see what's become of Granville 
Street. In my opinion, bringing new retail and commercial activity here will really make a positive difference. I'm 
also happy to see Perkins and Will are the architects ' they create great projects and will ensure a high quality 
building is delivered at the end of the day.

Z Boal Unknown No web 
attachments.

06/14/2022 15 21 Support

Glad to see another handsome office tower added to our CBD skyline. I just had the costly and time consuming 
experience of finding new office space in the CBD. Our lease was up, and we needed more space but wanted to 
stay in the immediate area. I was astonished at the lack of options. This looks like a smart development, and 
hope it is ushered through the process. thank you

Virginia Bird Kitsilano No web 
attachments.
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